
Why Are We Issuing This Notice?

What Should I do?

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

Town of Montverde Monitoring Public Notice

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of
regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. During
3rd quarter, due to a format testing error by the lab, the results for disinfection by-products (DBP) were
not accepted by the Florida Department of Environmental protection. Due to this lab error, we cannot
be sure of the quality of our drinking water during that period.

Some people who drink water containing trihalornethanes in excess oft/ic MCL yçj
many ‘ears may experience problems t’ith their liver, kidneys, or central iervous
system, and rnci’ have an increased risk ofgetting cancer.

Some people i’ho drink i’ater containing haloacetic acids in excess oft/ic AICL over
inan’ years i;iai’ have an increased risk ofgetting cancer.

You are not at immediate risk and no action is required by you. If you were at immediate risk, you
would have been informed immediately.

What is being done to correct the issue?

We completed new water samples and had it tested by the lab on November 11th, 2022. The test
results DBP is now in compliance the Florida Department of Emergency Protection minimum standards.

For more information, please contact the Montverde Town Hall at 407-469-2681. Or you can reach us
by mail at: Physical: 17404 Sixth St., Mailing: P.O. Box 560008, Montverde, FL 34756

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water,
especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example,
people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by
posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to you by the town of Montverde.
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